
 

 

 
 
 
April 24, 2017 
 
 
Good afternoon everyone, 
  
I am forwarding, for your information, two documents that President Fuller will be 
speaking about at tomorrow’s Faculty Senate meeting.  These two documents 
begin to set the backdrop at the State level for our 2018 budget development and 
may provide you with perspective for upcoming UBC discussions.  
  
Also the 2018 tuition rate increase proposal, essentially a repeat of the 
presentation made at last week’s FAC meeting, will be made at this 
Wednesday’s Board of Trustees meeting.  This Board docket item is available 
here: http://www.wou.edu/board/meeting-materials/  
  
I want to encourage you to attend the full Board meeting if your schedule permits, 
otherwise I hope to see you at one of the two UBC meetings scheduled below. 
  
In the meantime please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
  
Thank you all, 
  
Eric 

 
 
 
 
 
Attachments:  
 
Executive Order 17-07 
Letter from Ways and Means Committee 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.wou.edu/board/meeting-materials/
http://www.wou.edu/ubc/files/2017/04/Executive-Order-17-07.pdf
http://www.wou.edu/ubc/files/2017/04/Letter-from-Ways-and-Means-Committee.pdf

